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2022 Annual Waste Management Report 
 

On June 29, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council recognize the month of July as “Plastics-Free July”, in support of community 

efforts to reduce use of single-use items.  

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the local municipalities and 

the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks.  
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